Admission to Temporary Non-Degree Students

Non-degree-seeking students may be admitted to classes with temporary non-degree status provided they give
evidence of the requisite ability to participate in the class. To be considered for temporary non-degree status, a
student must enroll for less than 12-semester credits, not be working toward the completion of a degree at NNU,
and not be applying for federal financial aid. All such students will be expected to do the same work required of
regularly classified students unless they have been permitted to take the course on a non credit basis.
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